
You're Invited To A

Virtual Sip & 

Scholarship

Commemorating the 6oth anniversary of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964 

10 SEPTEMBER, 2024
4:30-5:30 PM ET

Questions?  Email chistopher.spinale@ucf.edu

Join the Florida Council for History 
Education and the Lou Frey Institute, as 
UCF history professor, Dr. Robert 
Cassanello shares Florida's connection 
in the Civil Rights Movement through an 
interactive lecture over a beverage of 
your choosing.

Register in advance for this event. After registering, you 
will receive a confirmation email containing information 

about joining the meeting.

https://ucf.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUud-CurTwtEtLQ6lUM5gniI_uNzr7yDO6F



